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Media Release 
 
 

Thursday 29th July 2021 
 

Media Release – General Manager’s Resignation 

Balranald Shire Council Administrator, Mike Colreavy has announced the resignation of the 

Council’s General Manager, Oliver McNulty who will depart the Balranald position on 26 

August.  

Mr McNulty has accepted a senior position with the City of Yarra in Melbourne, locating him 

closer to his immediate family members, who are now Melbourne based.  

Mr Colreavy said that Mr McNulty would be missed, having already made his mark on the 

Balranald Shire, but it is understandable that family priorities should always come first. 

Mike Colreavy 

Administrator 

Balranald Shire Council 
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